December 20, 1985

Mr. Edward Korkoian

Chairman of the Parish Council
St. Hagop Armenian Church

2211 Belleair Road, {D
Clearwater, Florida 33546

Dear Mr. Korkocian:

His Eminence Archbishop Torkom Manocogian askéd me to send you
the enclosed "Khorhertadedr of Divine Liturgy" to St. Hagop Armenian

Church of St. Persburgh.

Sincerely,

Sylvia Terzibashian
Secretary to the Primate



